
 

 
 
1 Belle Vue Square 
Broughton Road 
SKIPTON 
North Yorkshire 
BD23 1FJ 

 
 

 
 

From: Freedom of Information Officer 
  Telephone 01756700600      

 Email: accesstoinfo@cravendc.gov.uk 
Our reference: FoI 2017/171 

25 July 2017 
 

Dear Mr Wilde, 
 
Thank you for your further enquiry which we received on 24 July.  
 
The following link shows the latest Tree Preservation Orders as of May 2017.  
 
https://www.arcgis.com/home/webmap/viewer.html?webmap=d1f7b3783c064d55b3677
9ee6e11bf3f&extent=-2.0606,53.9398,-1.9594,53.9768 
 
We appreciate that this is not downloadable, but may be helpful in the interim. The 
information held on data.gov is out of date for which we apologise.  
 
As explained in the original response, we do intend to provide a catalogue of TPOs that 
we will be made available, but I am unable to give you a date by when this will be 
completed.  
 
Your rights to complain were explained in our earlier letter. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Sent by email 

Freedom of Information Officer 
Craven District Council 

Mr Wilde  
request-413736-
2da979ca@whatdotheyknow.c
om 
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